
 

1969 McDaniels Bridge Rd SW  Lilburn, GA 30047 
phone: 770-736-2828 | fax: 770-736-2830 

July 13, 2020 
 
 
 
Dear CCCS Parents, 
 
I hope this letter finds you resting in God’s peace.  As we continue to adapt to the ever 
changing conditions that we face, I wanted to give to you a few more protocols that we are 
putting in place for our August 5th start up.  I want to remind you that we are balancing two 
important priorities: the need for students to be back in the classroom and the safety of our 
students, staff, and all of their families.  We do feel we have a strong, workable plan that 
addresses both of these concerns. 
 
As I mentioned in our previous letter, we don’t feel we can realistically social distance children 
in their individual classrooms.  Therefore our goal is to isolate each classroom, thus greatly 
limiting the number of contacts each student will have during the school day.  With “social 
distancing of the classrooms” as our goal, we will add the following protocols to our school 
day. 
 
• Student and teachers will not be required to wear face masks in the classrooms.  They will 

be optional there.  But, students and teachers will be required to wear them anytime they 
leave their classroom.  Students will be required to wear a mask when entering and exiting 
the building during carpool.  Once they reach their classroom or their car, they can remove 
them.  They will be required to wear them going to and from the lunchroom or the rest room 
or to go to recess.  Once they have reached their destination, the mask can be removed. 

• All visitors and volunteers to the school will be required to wear a face mask.  This will 
include all lunchroom volunteers.   

• Each class will eat separately in the lunchroom, and each will have their own individual 
recess period.  The lunchroom tables and chairs will be cleaned between each class. 

• Students will not be changing classrooms on the back hall (third through fifth grades).  
Instead, the teachers will be moving between the class rooms.  This will eliminate the 
sharing of desks and chairs between different classes.     

 
Again, students will be allowed to wear masks in the classrooms if parent so desire.  We will 
leave that decision up to our parents.     
 
Thanks for your faithful support to our school. I appreciate your feedback and support of our 
plans to reopen.  Like you, we are praying for wisdom as we make these important decisions.   
 
Blessings, 
 
 
 
Pastor James Chapman 


